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REPORT BY LOCAL IN MAN/SASK REGION
Local 40800 ATCO - Moose Jaw
The members in Local 800 are focused on collective bargaining. 

Local 40801 Detachment Dundurn
DCC is a bigger threat within this local and the local is planning to bring the problem with DCC to the forefront. 
Local 40802 CFB Moose Jaw
The local is working with the GS Committee rep to see if we can’t get Aramark membership contracted back in-house. 
Local 40807 SODEXHO/ARAMARK - Moose Jaw
Both Sodexo and Aramark are in negotiations with their employers. Aramark members have been given their layoff notices because the contract is up for bids. The GS members and the locals have put in a business case for contracting back in-house. 
Local 50704 CFB Shilo
Shilo now has six mechanics working for the contract under the new maintenance agreement. 
Local 50705 CFB Winnipeg
The local is working hard to keep on top of the Rationalization of Construction Engineering Support to - Air Force Satellite Sites. The Local President has met with the W/Comd and found out that he was not as informed as he should have been on this new project of the Air Force. 
Education 
Prairie School for Union Women in Waskesiu Lake

Progressive Discipline – Labour Law Course

Regional Committee members

Our DCC Committee member Brother Bob Callahan is working hard in gathering info about DCC in our region. We also have plans for Bob to attend the AGM to discuss about the problems in our region. 
The GS committee member Sister Mona Simcoe has prepared a business case for Moose Jaw and has been successful in getting the FOS 2 in Winnipeg up to 40hr week employees. 
Our Regional Human Rights Advisor Brother Brian Monteith is constantly sending information to the locals. He is finding it very frustrating to get and find information on human rights issues.  

Our youth rep Sister Brandi Onyskevitch. 

Our new GLT committee rep Brother Jon Medwid. 
I would like to thank all activists with UNDE in the Man/Sask regional for the hard work and dedication to the union. The members would also like to thank you for the time and assistance you give them on a daily basis. 
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